
Tagnipes, Jeorge S. 
6/30/2010 9:24:05 AM

From:
Sent:

RedactedTo: Tapawan-
Conway, Zenaida G. (zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov)
Redacted

Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Clinton, 
Jeanne (jcannc.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov):|Redacted ~

| Redacted \ Baker, Simon
(simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); ABesa@SempraUtilities.com
(ABesa@SempraUtilities.com); don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com);

| Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: D.09-09-047 OP 43e - EE Fundshifting Reporting Requirement

Regarding the next steps from the 6/14-6/15 reporting meetings: I am stiil working with planning and 
with the rest of the evaluation team to get some resolution on the many issues raised. I will keep you 
posted.

Jeorge S. Tagnipes | 
j st0cpuc.ca.gov 
CPUC Energy Division 
http://eega2006.cpuc.ca.gov

415.703.2451 (direct) 415.703.2200 (facsimile)

Energy Efficiency Section PLEASE VISIT

From- Redacted 
Sent: Wed 6/30/2010 9:18 AM 
To: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.
Cc: Clinton, Jeanne; Ramaiya, Shilpa R; |Redacted 
Don.Arambula@sce.com; ABesa@semprautilities.com; I Redacted 
Subject: RE: D.09-09-047 OP 43e - EE Fundshifting Reporting Requirement

\ | Redacted
1 Baker, Simon

thank you!

From: Tagnipes, Jeorge S. [mailto:jeorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 12:41 PM 
To: I Redacted ' Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.
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Redacted ■ RedactedCc: Clinton, Jeanne; Ramaiya, Shilpa R;
Don.Arambula@sce.com; ABesa@semprautilities.com; |Redacted 
Subject: RE: D.09-09-047 OP 43e - EE Fundshifting Reporting Requirement

} Baker, Simon

Redacte

I discussed this issue with ED management and concur that the requirement from D.09-09-
047, OP43e, “...to inform Energy Division in writing every 90 days beginning 
July 1, 2010, of any fundshifting away from any budget levels approved in 
this decision or through the compliance AL required by OP 15" IS not feasible to
begin reporting by July 1, 2010.

Jeorge S. Tagnipes | 415.703.2451 (direct) | 415.703.2200 (facsimile) | ieorqe.taqnipes@cpuc.ca.gov

PLEASE VISIT http://eeqa2006.cpuc.ca.govCPUC Energy Division - Energy Efficiency Section

From: Redacted
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 11:50 AM
To: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G._____________
Cc: Clinton, Jeanne; Ramaiya, Shilpa R; iRedacted ~
Don.Arambula@sce.com; ABesa@semprautilities.com:lRedacted _ 
Subject: D.09-09-047 OP 43e - EE Fundshifting Reporting Requirement

] Baker, Simon

Dear Jeorge/Zeny,
We would like your concurrence that the requirement in Decision 09-09-047 to 
begin reporting fundshifts in EEGA on a quarterly basis beginning July 1, 
2010, has been moved out to a later date still to be determined. Decision 
09-09-47 Ordering Paragraph 43e states: "In addition to the requirements of
OP 46 [sic
in writing every 90 days beginning July 1, 2010, of any fundshifting away 
from any budget levels approved in this decision or through the compliance 
AL required by OP 15. This report shall be posted on EEGA website."

should be OP 43b] IOUs are required to inform Energy Division

Given that Energy Division and IOUs have just begun discussions on the 2010 
2012 EEGA reporting requirements (with the first meeting held in San Diego 
June 14 15) it is not feasible to begin quarterly EEGA reporting by July
1.
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Please provide your concurrence or additional guidance on this compliance 
matter.
Thank you,

I Redacted
PG&E
Principal Regulatory Case Manager 
Rerrn 1 atnrv Relatione

Redacted
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